Jayme Cupples

Food freedom for individuals as citizens of America, where freedom is supposed to be protected.
The freedom to choose what I want to eat for the health of my body without government
involvement is part of that freedom. Alaska has been a wonderful safe place for a budding raw milk
industry which is enabling families to have income as farmers in a state where farming is very
expensive. It enables families access to premium quality nutrition. If the government forces these
regulations onto these small farmers, it will crush them and the entire raw milk industry will
collapse. I would hope that the State would like to see Alaskans thriving financially and
nutritionally and not actively work to crush their fellow citizens and farmers every chance they get.

Do not pass more raw milk regulations, it is bad for Alaskans and food freedom.



